July 15th, 2022

Dear Families & Friends of BEHS Athletics and Triple B Supporters,

The Bishop England Athletic Department and the Triple B Booster Club are excited for a great year of Bishop England sports!

We encourage BEHS families & friends to support BEHS Athletics by purchasing 2022-2023 Fan Passes and becoming "Bishop Backers."

With your previous support, the Triple B has donated over \$120,000 during the 21-22 school year. This could not be possible without the amazing supporters like you purchasing Triple B Booster Fan Passes and supporting our other Fundraisers throughout the year. You can purchase your Triple B Booster Fan Pass or make a donation using the QR below.



If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact Athletic Director, Paul Runey at <u>pruney@behs.com</u> or the Triple B Club (Amy Murray or Jen Mullen) at <u>BETripleB@yahoo.com</u>.

Thank you and GO Bishops!!!

Coach Paul Runey, Athletic Director Jen Mullen & Amy Murray, Triple B Co-Presidents